

Name:
 Date: .../.../ 20...
 Class: S7
 Tel: 034 200 9294
 Ngày GV giao bài:
 Ngày HS nộp bài:



Grammar:
 Reading:
 Mini Test:

GLOBAL ENGLISH 7

UNIT 1: MAKING CONNECTIONS – GRAMMAR 1

Lưu ý: Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu để có chủ thích nghĩa: Con về nhà chép mỗi từ 1 dòng để ghi nhớ nhé.

A. GRAMMAR

Thì quá khứ đơn

Dấu hiệu nhận biết

yesterday (hôm qua), last week/ month/ year, etc. (tuần/ tháng/ năm/ etc. trước), ago (trước), in 2000 (vào năm 2000), etc.

Công thức

(+) S + V(ed)/V2 (+ O).
 (-) S + did not (didn't) + V-inf (+ O).
 (?) Did + S + V-inf (+ O)?

Cách dùng

Diễn tả một hành động, sự việc đã xảy ra và kết thúc trong quá khứ.

He **sold** his car two weeks ago.

Để thể hiện thói quen hay một điều đã từng đúng trong quá khứ.

When he **was** young, he **lived** in a small flat.

Cho những hành động xảy ra nối tiếp nhau trong quá khứ.

She **put** on her coat, **took** her bag and **left** the house.

Note:

V(ed)/V2: động từ thì quá khứ đơn

O = Object: tân ngữ

V-inf = Verb infinitive: động từ nguyên thể

Was not = wasn't

Were not = weren't

Một số động từ bất quy tắc thường gặp:

Present	Past Simple	Present	Past Simple	Present	Past Simple
break	broke	begin	began	fall	fell
build	built	bring	brought	fight	fought
catch	caught	buy	bought	fly	flew
come	came	choose	chose	eat	ate
cut	cut	cost	cost	feel	felt
draw	drew	do	did	find	found
drink	drank	drive	drove	forget	forgot

should / shouldn't

Dùng để khuyên ai đó nên làm gì hoặc đưa ra một gợi ý nào đó

You **should** exercise regularly to stay fit and healthy.

John **should** stop smoking.

Dùng để nhắc nhở ai đó về nghĩa vụ và trách nhiệm của họ

We **should** recycle our waste to protect the environment.

We **shouldn't** drink and drive.

(+) S + should + V-inf.
 (-) S + should not (shouldn't) + V-inf.
 (?) Should + S + V-inf?

B. CAMBRIDGE VOCABULARY

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	exhibition (n)	triển lãm	3	originally (adv)	ban đầu
2	to give somebody a hand (idm)	giúp đỡ ai đó			

***Note:** *n = noun: danh từ; adv = adverb: trạng từ; idm = idiom: thành ngữ*

***Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chỉnh phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ 1 dòng vào vở ghi.**

C. HOMEWORK

I. Circle the correct answer.

0. I found / **find** my teddy bear when I was cleaning my room.
- We **buyed** / **bought** this sofa in the shop at the end of the street.
 - We never **wore** / **worn** uniforms to school.
 - I **forgot** / **forgotten** to tell you something important.
 - After the meeting, I **spoke** / **spoken** with my boss.
 - Yesterday I **drove** / **driven** to work.

II. Circle the correct answer.

0. Mozart _____ more than 600 pieces of music.
A. writed **B. wrote** C. writes D. was wrote
1. We _____ David in town a few days ago.
A. see B. did saw C. was saw D. saw
2. I _____ to the cinema three times last week.
A. was go B. gone C. went D. goed
3. What _____ you _____ last weekend?
A. were/ do B. did/ do C. did/ did D. do/ did
4. The police _____ me on my way home last night.
A. was stop B. stops C. stopped D. stopping
5. The film was not very good. I _____ it very much.
A. enjoyed B. did not enjoyed C. was not enjoy D. did not enjoy

III. Match to make meaningful sentences.

0. You shouldn't talk loudly	a. in the library.
1. We should eat more	b. more water every day.
2. He should drink	c. wearing a seatbelt.
3. She shouldn't drive without	d. vegetables to stay healthy.
4. You should wear a helmet	e. the most important meal of the day.
5. I shouldn't skip breakfast; it's	f. when riding a bike.

0- a	1-	2-	3-	4-	5-
------	----	----	----	----	----

IV. Write the PAST SIMPLE forms of the REGULAR VERBS in brackets to complete these sentences.

0. I studied all night yesterday. (study)
1. He _____ playing chess at the age of 7. (start)
2. We _____ home very late. (arrive)
3. We _____ the Louvre while we were in Paris. (visit)
4. He _____ his best in the entrance exam. (try)
5. They _____ TV all day until the power went out. (watch)

V. Write the PAST SIMPLE of each verb in the correct column.

~~open~~ marry like try bake stop mix plan repeat worry decide travel

-ed	-d	-ied	double consonant + -ed
<i>opened</i>			

VI. Complete the sentences with SHOULD or SHOULDN'T and the verbs in brackets.

0. She should work harder at school – she wants to be an architect. (work)
1. You _____ chocolate now, it's too late. (eat)
2. He _____ his teeth more often – they're black! (clean)
3. We _____ his laptop without permission. (borrow)
4. You _____ a fire outside in summer – it's dangerous. (build)
5. Young children _____ coffee, it's not good for them. (drink)

VII. Correct the sentences.

0. Peter and Harry went to a restaurant on Saturday afternoon.

→ They didn't go to a restaurant. They went to an Internet café.

1. She sent him a letter.

→ _____ an e-mail.

2. George bought a new computer last month.

→ _____ a printer.

3. We gave him a book for his birthday.

→ _____ a CD-ROM.

4. Maria downloaded a game from their websites.

→ _____ some photographs.

5. He gave us his phone number.

→ _____ his e-mail address.

Lưu ý:

1. Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.
2. Các con gạch chân các từ khóa chính trong bài đọc.

Part 3**Questions 11 – 15**

For each question, choose the correct answer.

The Teenage Furniture Designer

15-year-old Daniella Hudson recently took part in her first design show.

Daniella Hudson grew up in a very creative family. 'Mum and dad made all our furniture,' she says. 'Not because we couldn't afford it: they just preferred making stuff to buying it. So visits to city furniture shops nearby just weren't part of my childhood.' When Daniella visited a design exhibition with her class at the age of ten, she realised she wanted to follow her parents' example. 'There were so many different styles of tables and chairs there!' she says. Since that day, she's been making furniture. 'I've learnt by giving mum and dad a hand, and through watching videos on the internet.'

Her first piece was a table, made soon after visiting the exhibition, and similar to one she'd seen there. 'They had furniture from the last hundred years, and I copied a 1920s design,' comments Daniella. 'Unfortunately, no one has wanted tables like that for years. I was pleased with the quality of my work, though. I've painted it recently because the wood I chose originally was too dark.'

Daniella started selling her furniture at a local market. 'I spend most of my free time inside so this gave me the chance to get some fresh air and find out what people thought about my designs.' Judging by how many items Daniella sold, they thought it was pretty good. 'Eventually, I had to give up,' says Daniella. 'I'd also started an internet business, which was doing so well it was taking up every spare minute I had. The market closed down just after that anyway.'

Recently, Daniella was asked to take part in a local design show. 'One of the organisers had bought one of my pieces off the internet. I couldn't believe it when she told me there'd be a thousand visitors,' she comments. Rather than worrying about this, Daniella was excited by the opportunity. 'I was amazed she thought my work was good enough,' Daniella says. 'I had little idea what visitors would think about it. My furniture is quite different from the designers whose work I've seen in magazines – mine is more traditional.' But Daniella received lots of orders at the show and the future is looking bright for this young design star.

- 11 Daniella's interest in creating furniture came from
- A watching online films of how to make furniture.
 - B helping her parents create their own furniture.
 - C visiting furniture shops in a city near her home.
 - D seeing a huge range of furniture on a school trip.
- 12 What does Daniella say about the first item of furniture she made?
- A The design she chose was original.
 - B She still likes the colour she used.
 - C It wasn't a fashionable piece.
 - D It wasn't very well-made.
- 13 Why did Daniella stop selling her furniture at a market?
- A Too few people were buying it.
 - B She no longer had enough time.
 - C She didn't like working outdoors.
 - D The market closed down.
- 14 When Daniella was invited to her first design show, she felt
- A surprised that someone was impressed by her furniture.
 - B confident her designs would be popular.
 - C anxious about how many people would be there.
 - D curious about seeing other designers' work.
- 15 What would Daniella say in advertising material for her company?

A

I'm a young furniture designer, whose work has appeared in several design shows and is sold in many city furniture shops.

B

I've created furniture since I was just ten years old. Many of the thousand visitors to a recent design show liked my work.

C

After starting my business at a local market, I've finally opened my own store in a local city.

D

I'm very interested in the history of furniture but my designs are very modern and use the latest techniques.